Annual Notice of Nondiscrimination

The Cumberland County School System does not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs or activities. The Cumberland County
School System offers classes in many Career and Technical Education program areas under its
open admissions policy. Specifically, the Cumberland County School System offers admissions
based on selective criteria in programs like Agriculture, Business, Family and Consumer
Science, Transportation, Culinary Arts, STEM, Trade and Industry and Marketing through a
separate application process that is nondiscriminatory. For more information about the
application process and particular course offerings, contact the Career and Technical Education
office at (931) 484-4769. *[LEP: Lack of English language proficiency will not be a barrier to
admission and participation in career and technical education programs.]

The following people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination
policies:

Dr. Justin Whittenbarger, Federal Programs, Title IX Coordinator
Cumberland County Schools

368 Fourth Street

Crossville, TN 38555

931-484-6135

whittenbarj@ccschools.k12tn.net

Mrs. Marlene Holton, Director of Special Education, 504 / Title II (ADA) Coordinator
Cumberland County Schools

368 Fourth Street

Crossville, TN 38555

931-484-6135

mholton@ccschools.k12tn.net



